
When we all are voters, 
together, we can seek 
and demand 
respect in our 
workplaces. #edmnvotes



Polling location:

Thank you for voting in 2022!
Everyone who works in public education deserves to be treated with respect. Together, we 
can elect leaders who will listen to educators; recognize our work, expertise and dedication 
and support us with fair compensation and supportive working conditions. Remind your 
colleagues to vote on Nov. 8!

Our ballots are always secret, but whether or not we vote is public record. Together, let’s get 
100 percent of educators to vote in 2022!

Visit edmnvotes.org for polling locations or to research  
candidate positions on education and union issues in this election.

Vote on (or before) Nov. 8
Polls open 7 a.m.–8 p.m.Nov. 8
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#edmnvotes


